CEDAR HILL MUSIC PROGRAM



January 16th, 2018

Dear Grade 8 Music Parents,

The 2nd payment of \$200.00 per person due *January 31st, 2018* (refundable only before March 1st, 2016). If this payment date is not convenient, please email me at cedarhillmusic@gmail.com just to let me know when to expect it.

Final payment due *March 1st, 2018* (after this date only \$50 of the overall cost is refundable). A package will be sent home with information, forms to fill out as well as the amount that is due.

The mandatory student and parent trip meeting will be held on <u>Tuesday, April 17th at 7 p.m. in the Cedar Hill Music Room</u>. The participating student and a parent/guardian must attend. This meeting is required by school district policy.

Please have your child hand in the 2nd trip deposit with the bottom half of form in a sealed envelope or online at https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/. Cheques are made out to "CHMPA". If you would like to use the money from your child's music account, please indicate your intent on the form. If you would like to know how much is in the account, please email me at cedarhillmusic@gmail.com

"No student will be denied the opportunity to participate in any school activity due to an inability to pay. Please contact the school Principal Mr. Giesbrecht (250-477-6945) if this is a concern."

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at cedarhillmusic@gmail.com Thank you!

In harmony,

Concly Romph

Mrs. Cindy Romphf

Music Teacher
Cedar Hill Music Program

Grade 8 Concert Band Trip to Kelowna, April 25th to 28th, 2018 Deposit #2 - January 31st, 2018

Student N	ame:		
Paying by			
	Cheque		
	Cash		
П	Music Account:	I would like to use \$	from my accoun